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Many participated in the open house hosted by the committee to discuss parks. 
The work on the major trails in Mt. Geoffrey Park and the adjacent Crownland 
has been completed and routine maintenance is on going. 
 
CVRD requested removal of invasive plants from Hidden Beach Park. This is 
mostly complete, with some finishing touches pending. 
 
Both Hidden Beach and Grassy Point Parks will be surveyed with cedar rail 
fencing to be installed to mark the boundaries. 
 
The vehicle was removed from the cliff at Summit Trail with ICBC not taking on 
as much of the cost as we expected. 
 
Jeremy Payne resigned from the committee to pursue a career as a Chef and 
Tyler Manson was appointed as replacement. We are excited to have him join 
us. 
 
Reina LeBaron has been the minute taker for the committee and we extend our 
thanks for her commitment and expertise. 
 
Yana Pethick has been the park maintenance contractor doing the work to keep 
the trails open and exciting for all users. 
 
No new trails are planned for next year; we will work to bring the existing trails to 

IMBA and provincial standards. 
 
Bridges in Mt. Geoffrey Nature Park will be equipped with anti skid material. The 
location of the outhouse at Sandpiper Beach is being discussed by the 
committee.  


